People Should Use Two or More Valid Websites

I believe that people should use two or more valid resources on the internet. 
They should use two or more valid resources because if they’re fake, their whole assignment or whatever they’re doing will go right down the drain.  
People should use websites that have .edu or .gov because they are more trust-worthy. .edu means education which means that it’s from a school or university. .gov means government which means that the government approved it. These two resources are the best to use.
Our class did a persuasive text on the Tree Octopus. These delicate creatures are warm, nurturing and kind; you know what else these creatures are? FAKE!!!!! Our teacher purposely made us write a persuasive text on saving the Tree Octopus. He said use only the first link and write a persuasive text. So we did. Once we finished, he called us outside and talked to us. He said to read the description of the second and third link to The Tree Octopus. The second one said The Tree Octopus is a fraud and the third one said that the internet is making people dumb. That’s why we’re writing this persuasive text. We should read the descriptions more carefully and thoroughly. 
 This could also affect our rich assessment task because if we use fake information or made up info we are going to get a BIG, FAT ZERO!!!!!!! 
People should really be smarter because if a website has .com or .net, who knows who might put up that website and who knows if it might be true…. Or not!
I personally think that people should use two different sources or more. That was one of our first homework assignments with our teacher and  no-one did it! Some people can’t be bothered doing it but if it’s for your education it’s totally worth it.
 In conclusion, if you don’t use fake or made up information you could get a mark of one hundred or something like that. That means that you would have a good education, a good job and hopefully a good family too!  
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